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WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING

Grandview Road to Lees Summit Road, Gregory Boulevard to Longview Road.

September 2024 to December 2025

You’'re Invited to an Online Public Meeting on October 10th

KC Water is replacing about 2.5 miles of break-prone water mains on more than a dozen
sites in several neighborhoods in South Kansas City, including at or near property you own
or occupy at 2414 SW 11TH TER.

Learn more on the KC Water website. You also are invited to meet the project teamin a
live, online question-and-answer session. See other side for details.

Kansas City’s water system is an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of water pipelines,
control valves, storage tanks, pump stations, and more. This initiative is part of a
comprehensive program to improve water service now and provide sustainable water
service for generations to come.

Terry Thomas, Engineering Division
KC Water
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WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT

In the area of Grandview Road to Lees Summit Road, Gregory Boulevard to Longview Road

How Can | Learn More About Our New Water Main?

Join Online Q&A Session Visit www . kcwater.us/projects/current-projects
and use the link "Click here to join the online Q&A

with the Project Team ting” under “Water Main Repl t Water Mai

meeting” under "Water Main Replacement: Water Main
Thursday, Oct 10th, 2024, Replacement: Grandview Road to Lees Summit Road,
6-6:30 p.m. Gregory Boulevard to Longview Road”

View Project Information Online
¢ Scan the QR code or visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects

¢ Use the link “Water Main Replacement: Water Main Replacement: Grandview Road to Lees Summit Road,

Gregory Boulevard to Longview Road”
Contact the Project Team Directly
Before, during or after this project, contact us anytime. We will reply promptly during business hours.
¢ KC Water Project manager Reza Zonnooz, reza.zonnooz@kcmo.org, (816) 513-0309
¢ KC Water Resident inspector on the project, Bryan Wagner, bryanwagner@kcmo.org, (816) 797-0186

¢ Contractor Project manager, Chad Haines, chad@hainesassoc.com, (816) 215-2600

How Will This Affect Me?

» Traffic lanes may be temporarily closed, but you will always have access to your property.
* Large equipment will create noise and dust, which will be controlled.

* Water service will be shut for brief periods. You will get advance notice.

 If your residence water meter is inside, we will move it outside.

* We will restore the street, curbs, driveways and sidewalks. We will restore lawns in season.
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THANK YOU! we intend to improve your water
service with as little disruption as possible. We are
grateful for your patience, cooperation, and support

as we upgrade Kansas City together.
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www.kcwater.us




